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Ms. Woods made note of the safety issues associated with the NE 223® Ave. Railroad Crossing and wanted to
urge people to attend Transportation Committee meetings to advocate for safety upgrades there.

The committee wanted to continue to pursue future Emergency Management seminars for the public. We will
work on establishing a future date; possibly in November. Some of the topics that might be good for the next
seminar include communications during disasters; elderly/disabled/vulnerable population issues during disaster;
developing a personal action plan; and supplies/redundancy planning.

Ms. Aronson mentioned a desire to get a Neighborhood Watch program initiated.

It was discussed that at PSAC table events we should gather citizens’ email addresses in order to publicize
events for people who express an interest in disaster preparedness.

Mr. Morell brought up a parking issue at NE Failing and 223™ where people are parking on the north side of the
street which forces traffic into the yellow “turtles”.  This issue should be looked at.

Mr. Morell thought Kristi Walls should receive a Letter of Commendation from PSAC for her work with PSAC
over the years. Mr. Williams made a motion for this and it was seconded by Ms. Woods. Councilor Forsythe
volunteered to write the letter.

The next meeting was set for September 5, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. in Council Chambers.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m.
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